
 

 

 

 

ORDINANCE COMMITTEE 

October 18, 2018 

 

MEMBERS     ALSO PRESENT   

Chairman Jones    Alderman Olive  Owen Lasswell 

Alderman Walters    Alderman Burtle  Cindy Dey 

Alderman Lanzotti           

Alderman Budd            

Mayor Barry       

 

Chairman Jones called the meeting to order at 7:42 P.M. 

 

Total Number of A-1, A-2, C-1 & C-2 Liquor Licenses with Video Gaming 

Mayor Barry informed the Committee that there are three new restaurants that are requesting video gaming 

but according to the City Code there are no more liquor licenses available for video gaming. Chairman 

Jones suggested that a limit be put on each individual classification instead of the combined limit of 

classifications.  Currently the combined aggregate number of Class A, A-1 and A-2 is 12 and the combined 

aggregate number of C-1 & C-2 is 10.   

 

Motion by Alderman Budd and seconded by Alderman Lanzotti to recommend to the City Council to direct 

the City Attorney to prepare an Ordinance amending the Class A-1 to a limit of 12 Liquor Licenses, C-1 to 

a limit 12 Liquor Licenses, A-2 to a limit of 5 Liquor Licenses and C-2 to a limit of 3 Liquor Licenses.  

Motion carried 4-0. 

 

HBO Updates 

Mayor Barry presented the HBO Report to the Committee of property violations and cleanups.   

 

Motion by Alderman Budd and seconded by Alderman Walters to adjourn.  Motion carried 4-0.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

     

Bruce Jones, Chairman 

Ordinance Committee 

 


